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‘Learning and Achieving Together’ 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT QUESTIONNAIRE - FEEDBACK 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete our recent questionnaire regarding 
school improvement and development. Your feedback is extremely valuable to 
us and plays an important role in helping us continue to shape the best possible 
environment for our children. 
 
We are pleased to hear that many of you recognise Blackmoor’s strengths, 
particularly in the areas of communication, the care and dedication of our 
teaching staff, and the positive and inclusive atmosphere we strive to maintain. 
It is reassuring to know that these efforts are appreciated and are making a real 
difference to your child’s experience at our school. 
 
Your feedback has also highlighted some areas where we can continue to 
improve. In particular, several parents raised the importance of ensuring greater 
continuity of staffing across the school. We are committed to addressing this 
and will continue to prioritise stability across our school wherever possible. 
Enhancing communication further remains a key focus for us, and we are 
exploring ways to keep you even better informed about both day-to-day 
activities and wider school developments. 
 
Many of you expressed a wish for Blackmoor to offer more events, such as 
Summer and Christmas fairs, as well as an increase in school trips and additional 
experiences for the children. We wholeheartedly agree that these opportunities 
enrich pupils’ learning and school life, and we will be looking to expand the 
range of events and visits on offer over the coming year. 
 
We also received valuable suggestions regarding our curriculum delivery, with 
some parents suggesting a more tailored approach to teaching, particularly in 
areas such as phonics and smaller group work. This feedback will inform our 
ongoing review of teaching strategies, ensuring that we continue to meet the 
diverse needs of all our children. 
 
We are committed to listening to your feedback and working in partnership with 
you to ensure the very best outcomes for our children. Thank you once again 
for your continued support and for playing an active role in our school 
community. 
  
If you have any queries, please let me know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr E Naylor 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


